
NWPC - CLERK’S REPORT & CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED. 
November 9th 2020 

CLERK’S REPORT DECISION 
REQUIRED 

ACTION TO BE TAKEN. 

1. A resident rang and asked about the building work in Hollom 
Down road. TVBC have been contacted and will investigate 
under reference 20/0623/REG. 

NO Monitor for response. 

2. Flooding in the square has been reported on the HCC website. NO Monitor for action. 
3. All three electricity supplies have been switched to Octopus on 

a 12 month contract of renewable energy supply. The change 
takes effect on 11th November. The meters will need to be 
read on that date.   

NO READ METERS ON 5th and 
11TH NOVEMBER. 

4. Tangley Parish Council have been contacted regarding their 
advert to sell a Speed Indicator Device. Further details are 
awaited. 

NO Clerk to revert during the 
month. 

 
 

CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED DECISION 
REQUIRED 

ACTION TO BE TAKEN. 

1. A resident has reported the road surface along Heathman 
Street to HCC and asked when it can be improved. 

NO Monitor 

2. A letter has been received from the Commandant of the 
Army Air Corps regarding dog walking on the airfield. 

 

NO The letter has been 
publicised on FaceBook, 
the pump and a copy has 
been sent to the Parish 
Magazine. 

3. Test Valley School have requested a donation towards the 
prizegiving event at the end of November which will this year be 
held virtually. The council gave £25. 

YES Repeat donation? 

4. A resident has sent a reply to the pump, asking if a 
dialogue could be opened with the Airfield regarding the training 
flight paths. 

YES Councillors to discuss and 
advise. 

 
 


